
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 29th January 2021  

AWARDS W/E 22nd Jan 2021 

 

Willow Class Alfie Clarke- For being resilient in his writing and writing with capital letters, full stops, 
finger spaces and including adjectives.  
Maple Class -  Eila Johnson- For all her effort to complete every piece of work to a good standard. 

Oak Class- Rowan Gale- perseverance, participation and excellent standard of work. 

                Caitlin Hellen - for aiming high and showing resilience in all of her remote learning. 

 

AWARDS W/E 29th Jan 2021 

Willow class -  Freddie Fox-  For blending and segmenting using his phonics skills and applying these 
phonetic skills into his writing.  
Maple Class - Adijus Jokubas_for working really hard in your maths this week. You have been more 

focused and have grasped pictograms and tally charts. 

 

Oak Class - Tosia - For consistent high  level of work in all subjects. 

          Max - For his detailed Science experiment following our topic. 

 

 

 

POTATOES! 

There are boxes of potatoes 10kg each and 2.5kg smaller bags 

of potatoes currently being stored at tonic 44 cafe on station 

road, Surfleet. 

 

These will be free for collection from Tonic 44 Cafe in Surfleet 

by drop in between 10am-12pm on a Monday and      

Wednesday morning, and for collection by appointment on 

Friday.  If you text GNS on 07832924617 we can arrange a 

time slot. These will be available until further notice - there 

are quite a lot of boxes so people are free to pop down and 

collect one if they want to. 



 

 

PE 

PE is always on a Monday.  If the weather is inclement then we have a back 
up day of Friday.  Please send your child in to school on a Monday in their 
School PE kit. 

Year 5 Pupils - 11+ 

Don’t forget, if you would like your child to take the 11+ in September, 
the closing date for forms to be submitted is the 12th February.  The 
forms were sent across to you a couple of weeks ago.  If you would like 
them resending, please let the admin office know.  The forms can also be 
found on the High School and Grammar School websites.  If you have any      
queries regarding the 11+, please  contact the above schools directly. 

ONLINE SAFETY 

Please find 

attached the 

online safety 

sheet  originally 

sent out in      

November with 

lots of tips for  

children and  

parents. 

 

School Reading Books 

As we all know how important reading is, we think it is vital that we continue to  provide school read-
ing books to children during the lockdown period. For children in school, this will be facilitated as usu-
al and we will ensure that these books are changed regularly. However, for children at home, we will 
need a slightly different plan! 

To ensure that all children have the opportunity to read an appropriate book at home, we will select a 
book for each child who is working at home and place this in a plastic self-seal bag that is named. 
There will be the opportunity to then collect these books once a week from a class box that is outside 
the school office. This will then mean that you do not need to enter the school building or interact 
with any staff unnecessarily. All we ask is that you return the current book and place this in the bag 
when collecting your new book. This means that we will know the book has been returned (so we 
don’t to chase you for it!) and also we will still have plenty of books in school to make sure we can 
provide them. To start this process, we need your book to be returned so it can be changed. There-
fore, the boxes will be outside from Monday February 1st with the empty bags in. All you need to do, 
is to put the book in the empty bag and then we will make sure a new book is in the bag within two 
days. 

If your children are attending school, please make sure they have their book in school as normal every 
day. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school and speak to Mr Chipperfield. 




